HTML Template for an AAS Conference
Last updated on March 24, 2013

Conference HTML Files
The template html files are located in 

/docs/20xx_xxxx
/docs/20xx_xxxx/20xx_xxxx.html

For a winter conference for the year 2031, rename them to:
/docs/2031_winter
/docs/2031_winter/2031_winter.html
and for a summer astro conference rename the files to:
/docs/2031_astro
/docs/2031_astro/2031_astro.html

Open the *.html file and replace the boiler plate text with the required information.  It is recommended that a plain text editor is used, as the html file is a simple ASCII text file.  Don't use MS Word, as it will try to re-interpret the html.   Plain text editors are available for free for all platforms, with many operating systems shipping with an editor included.

Note that the html file contains some comments that help explain what information goes there.  For example, common links such as "Call for Papers" can easily be added by removing the html comment markers <!--   and -->.  

If you want to add further documents that can be accessed through this site, it is recommended that all these are stored in the same folder as the the conference site, i.e. within
/docs/2031_astro
or 
	/docs/2031_winter
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you name the call for papers file "call_for_paper.pdf", then the link in the html template will already be correct.  The link for the final conference program is called "Final_Program.pdf".  Of course these link names can easily be changed if needed. Blank placeholder documents with the right file names are provided in the template folder.


